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 Orkney Islands Council Department of Education, Housing and Leisur7
          Shapinsay Community School

            Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY
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          Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
          Head teacher: Emma Clements.
                                                                                                                                                           Monday 20th May 2024
Dear parents / carers.
Staffing News

Anita Angier will be retiring at the end of this term. Anita has worked in the school for over 20 years and will be a huge miss. We will be saying goodbye to her at the end of year assembly.
Parent Council
The next Parent Council meeting is at 7pm on Tuesday 4th June. All parents invited to attend.
Bookbug
Please find information for Bookbug on the back of this letter.

School Meals

A reminder to complete the school meals survey which was emailed out on Friday last week. 

STEM day – Primary pupils – Wednesday 29th May
Please send in any reply slips not yet sent back by tomorrow. Thanks for those already received. Reminder to wear school jumpers and bring water bottle, lunch and snacks. Meet at boat for 8.45am.
Inservice Day

Next Monday (3rd June) is inservice, and school and Nursery are closed to pupils. We will open again on Tuesday as usual. 

Primary Maths Challenge

Well done to Magnus who has won a Silver Award in the Primary Maths Challenge for P7 pupils. Magnus has worked really hard on this. He will be collecting his award next month in Aberdeen.

Mobile Library

The library van is visiting this Thursday. If you have any Orkney library books at home that were taken out through the school please can they come in before Thursday.

Kind regards,
Emma Clements
Head teacher
